
 

Accounting Students Demonstrate Caring 

School of Business students in Kathryn Schaefer’s accounting classes helped the Michigan Association of 

CPAs by “Pinking Up the Town,” in support of the 34th Annual Susan G. Komen Race for the Cure in May 

2017. According to Schaefer, “students learn about the importance of corporate social responsibility” by 

decorating ribbons that will line the 5K route around Comerica Park. Students said it made them feel 

good that race participants would see the ribbons and know that students and faculty of the School of 

Business at Madonna care! 

 


